
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20
th

 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY THURSDAY 1
st

 MARCH 

 

In order to celebrate World Book Day and the joy of reading, we are giving the children the 

opportunity to come to school on that day dressed as a book character.  We have done this 

in previous years and it has proved to be very popular. 

 

Please ensure that if your child does come in costume, they have a warm coat and sensible 

footwear for playing outside at break time and lunchtime. 

 

There is no cost involved in this day; we just want the children to have an enjoyable day 

sharing their love of books. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. K. Wheeler 

Head of school 


